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November 2, 2023  
  
Dear Students, Staff, and Faculty,  
  
A positive and healthy campus climate is one of my top priorities. I ask you to participate in a survey about 
John Jay’s climate for Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and Belongingness to be issued in the coming days. 
Participation will entail completing a 15-minute web-based survey; your unique link to the survey will be 
emailed to you from Surveys@brooklyn.cuny.edu.  
  
While there are many surveys that faculty, students, and staff are asked to complete, this one is being 
administered at several CUNY colleges to determine the state of diversity, equity, inclusion, and 
belongingness. We will receive a report on John Jay responses. Your views matter. Please help us to make 
John Jay the best college it can be. 
  
The survey is completely confidential and will be handled through the survey provider’s project team. If 
you have any questions about this survey, please contact Ricardo 
Anzaldua, ranzaldu@jjay.cuny.edu or Surveys@brooklyn.cuny.edu.  
  
Thank you in advance by helping us through participation in this study.  

 

Thank you, 

 
Karol V. Mason 
President  
John Jay College of Criminal Justice 
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